EMA DIRECTOR’S REPORT
January 2021

Monitored Winter storms- power outages, road closures, downed trees and any
additional problem areas- Jan. 15-16.

Completed after storm drive thru to assess any problem areas to report to Knox
County EMA.

Completed monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community
Church Sheiters and performed monthly maintenance on emergency generator at
the Library/ Keag Shelter.

Attended remotely, CDC briefing on vaccine availability and distribution of
vaccines in future. All State/ Local EMA personnel upgraded to “B” category and
will be vaccinated as supplies are available.

Attended remotely 2- Knox County EMA Directors meeting.

Prepared/submitted EMA budget for 2021 and ¥ 2022.

Attended remotely Selectboard meeting regarding Island Rd project.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty N. Thomas
EMA Director
So. Thomaston, ME



